
BDBF  shortlisted  for
Specialist Firm of the Year
at The Lawyer Awards 2024
BDBF is delighted to have been shortlisted as a finalist for
Specialist Firm of the Year at The Lawyer Awards 2024.

Awarding  winners  across  26  categories,  the  ceremony  will
celebrate the very best of the legal industry over the past
year.

Winners will be recognised at an awards ceremony in London on
18 June 2024.
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